Willkommen

The Montebello Lions Club will be hosting Oktoberfest

The Montebello Lions Club would like to invite you to the Oktoberfest
celebrations at The Phoenix Club on October 15th from 5pm to 10pm.

With your $15 donation, The Montebello Lions will be happy to provide
transportation to and from the Montebello Senior Center, and your admission into
The Phoenix Club Oktoberfest celebrations. We will also be serving
complimentary beverages in our bus on route to The Phoenix Club. German food
and beverages will be available for purchase at The Phoenix Club.

Bus Pick up will be at 5:00 pm (please do not be late) at Montebello Senior Citizen
Center which is located on 115 S. Taylor Avenue, Montebello. We will be departing
The Phoenix Club at 10 pm. For those that will be driving, The Phoenix club is
located on 1340 S. Sanderson Avenue

Anaheim.

We would like to extend a special thank you to Express Transportation Services and
midvalleyyellowcab.com for helping to sponsor our Oktoberfest event.



